
 

 

 

  

 

 
         

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

    

  

    

       

 

      

    

    

 

 

  

  

 

WALL TOWNSHIP PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Office of the Superintendent of Schools 

P.O. Box 1199 • 18th Avenue 

Wall, NJ  07719 

Dr. Tracy Handerhan 

Superintendent of Schools 

September 28, 2023 

Dear WTPS Community: 

As you may be aware, the District advertised for a permanent principal for Wall High School on 

September 7. Applications were received through September 21. First round interviews started this 

week and will continue into next week. The goal is to identify a candidate for board approval this 

fall. At last week’s Board of Education meeting, the Board approved a separation of service agreement 

for the purpose of retirement from Principal Sirchio, effective June 30, 2024. 

I look forward to updating you on the principal search at the next benchmark in the process. Please 

know that finding an outstanding candidate to lead Wall High School is of the utmost importance to the 

Board of Education. 

Sincerely, 

Tracy R. Handerhan, D.Litt. 

Superintendent of Schools 


